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NO HOMEWORK! 

There will be no homework this 

incoming week.  Homework 

activities will recommence on 

Monday 4th Jan 2021!  
 
 

 

 

P1 ADMISSION SEPT 2021 

We are unable to host our normal 

open morning this year due to the 

current situation.  If you know a 

family who have a child ready to start 

school in Sept 2021 and would be 

interested in receiving a copy of our 

prospectus please send their name, 

postal address and name/date of 

birth of their child in a seesaw 

message.  We will also be adding a 

promotional video to our school 

website.   
 

 

 

 

SAFEGUARDING TEAM:  Miss Heggarty, Mrs Cochrane, Miss Tannahill, Mr T McMullan, Mrs C McAvoy 
 
 

 

 

 

FLU MOP UP CANCELLED 

We have been advised that due to 

the roll out of the Covid-19 

immunisation programme the 

school nursing team will not be 

coming to school for a further mop 

up of flu immunisations.  We have 

been told that someone from the 

nursing team will be sending a 

letter to any children who are still 

waiting to have their immunisation.  

Children will now be asked to 

attend their GP for this vaccine.    
 

      NON-UNIFORM DAY       
On Friday 18th Dec children do 

not need to wear uniform.  They 

can wear Christmas jumpers or 

own choice of clothing for the 

last day of term.  
 

 

WHOLE SCHOOL NATIVITY 

Each class has been preparing a part of 

our whole school Nativity and we will be 

launching this on our website in the middle 

of next week.  Keep an eye on seesaw for 

a notification of when it goes live!   
 

 

 

 

END OF TERM 

School will close for all pupils on Friday 

18th December at 12 noon. (no school 

meals) 

Term 2 begins on Mon 4th January 2021. 

  
 
 

 

 

 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

For those in receipt of free school meals the school holiday food 

payments, agreed by the Executive, will now cover the period from 22 

December 2020 to 4 January 2021 inclusive and school catering will 

resume as normal on Tuesday 5 January 2021.  

This means that if children who are in receipt of free school meals 

order a school meal on Monday 4th Jan 2021 they will have to pay for 

it.   Normal systems will resume on Tuesday 5th January.  
 

 

 

 


